
 

 

 
23rd January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for attending the Year 7 Parents’ Evening which took place on Thursday evening.  It was 

lovely to see so many supportive parents’ and carers’ as well as our Year 7 students. We hope you 

found the evening informative in terms of key learning habits, and gained an understanding of the 

extensive academic and pastoral support available for Year 7 students. 

BPS Learning Habits 

We have now embedded the learning habits of perfect uniform, positive behaviour, 

attendance/punctuality and have implemented our fourth learning habit – homework. The vast 

majority of our students attend school on time, every day, in full uniform and complete their 

homework.  Please support your child to meet these expectations. 

 

                   

Ofsted - Parent View Year 7 

As you may be aware, schools and academies in the UK are subject to short notice Ofsted inspections. 

This means that we will receive a call the afternoon before the team are due to visit us. Ofsted believe 

that by doing this ‘parents and all those interested in what is happening in our schools can have 

absolute confidence in Ofsted’s findings.' 

We are therefore encouraging you to use Ofsted’s on-line facility; ‘Parent View’ to offer your thoughts 

about The Birkenhead Park School. 

Your views are important to us and are used to continue to make improvements at the school in order 

to support all our students.  

The link that you will require to complete the online questionnaire is: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


 

 

 

Attendance 

As you already know, I unapologetically write about attendance in every letter as it remains a crucial 

target area for us.  I want to remind everyone that our school target is 100% and that anything below 

this is not an acceptable level of attendance. Thank you to all of the families who have engaged 

positively with our efforts to support the attendance of each and every student in the school.   

I do hope that you will take this opportunity to complete the survey.  Do not hesitate to contact me 

at the school if you require further information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Mee 
Head of School 

 

 


